

On Saturday, 28 June, Penhill residents were invited to a community event where local people, groups and organisations came together to promote events, training opportunities, summer activities, and various ways for locals to get involved in Penhill.

Penhill Street Reps and Junior Reps also engaged with visitors to showcase the difference local volunteers can make.

A great example is the Street Reps in Penhiil successfully repairing the planter located on Grafton Road (pictured below).

Originally constructed by young wardens in 2013, over time the planter had fallen into disrepair.

The adult reps used this opportunity to provide DIY training to the junior reps, teaching them some basic woodworking skills.

If you are interested in the Street Rep or Junior Rep programme, please contact us at getinvolved@swindon.gov.uk and we'll get in touch.





Planter before and after pictured above

Sign-up for our weekly Your Swindon newsletter

Join thousands of Swindon residents who have already signed up to receive an email update every Friday packed with community news and information on local events. Sign up.

Quick links

- Contact your Housing Officer
- You can reschedule repairs using My Housing Tenancy or ring 01793 445500
- If you're not satisfied with the way a housing service has been delivered, find out how to make a complaint
- Annual Report to tenants
- Join over 2,200 other tenants on our dedicated Facebook page

Contribute and help us improve this newsletter

Would you like to write an article for Tenant Focus about something happening where you live or to promote something that you feel passionate about? Please let us know by emailing us.

What do you think of this newsletter?









